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Voting by mail has worked really well in Oregon for many years.  It allows every 

registered voter to vote easily in a time frame which works with whatever else is 

occurring in their lives.  It has very little evidence of fraud.  I see no reason to change 

that system.  In-person voting is difficult for many, and impossible for some.  

Absentee ballots are available, but that process can be cumbersome also.  Our 

current system works.  Why change it? 


